
The Reading Corner

We have now appointed our new Reading
Ambassadors and are waiting for our
fancy sashes to arrive for them to
wear in our Monday awards assemblies.
We are also now awarding a certificate
for Reading Stars each week who will
get to take home a special Bedtime Bag
each week to share with their family in
the evenings. We also are appointing
librarians to help keep the library tidy
and organised, starting from next
Friday. Keep an eye on dojo to see who!

How to Support Your
Child at Home

Reading UpdatesOur Reading
Ambassadors

Congratulations to our

Reading Ambassadors!

They will choose and award

the Reading Star certificate

each week and help to continue

the improvement of our

Reading Curriculum.

EYFS - Ella M

Year 1 - Alexia

Year 2 - Hollie

Year 3 - Violet

Year 4 - Lena

Year 5 - Daria

Year 6 - Emmanuella

A monthly Reading round-up from Saint Mary’s!

Please ensure you are reading every night for at
least 10 minutes with your child. While they are
reading, you should ask them questions to check
their understanding. It is also useful to read the
same passage to your child before they read it,
to show them how it should sound. 

KS2 Book Club 12:00 -
12:20

KS1 Book Club
12:35 - 12:55

In the library, every
Tuesday


